
 

 

Benjamin Greber 
Hessenbusch 121 
D - 48157 Münster 

March 12, 2008 
 
Dear Benjamin Greber, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that you have been awarded the ACACIA bursary for a three-
months residency in Milan within the VIR Viafarini-in-residence program. 
 
The residency includes accommodation and the use of a studio in Milan, and ends with the 
VIR Open Studio event. 
 
Your residency is scheduled from the 20th of April to the 15th of July. Please let us know when 
you are arriving in Milan, thus we can arrange access to the apartment for you. 
 
Please confirm in writing that you will attend the VIR program during the period specified 
above, and that you read and accept the attached residency details (fax +39 02 66804473). 
 
Looking forward to having you as our resident artist in Milan, we send you our best regards, 
 
 
 
Milovan Farronato Monica Thurner 
Curator Viafarini Residency Manager 


